
                                                                                                                                                                                   

Week 32                                                                                                                              26th May2017 

 

Monday  5th June 

 

Guitar lessons 

After School Activities: No Choir, Football for years 3,4,5 and 6 

Tuesday 6th June Yoga and relaxation for adults and children from 8.15am 

After School Activities: Mad Science 

Rounders tournament after school (selected children) 

Wednesday 7th June Class 4 swimming lessons 

No Woodwind lessons 

After School Activities: Orchestra 

Thursday 8th June Music lessons: guitar 

New Intake afternoon at 1.45pm 

After School Activities: Football for year 1, 2 and 3 

Friday 9th June Brass lessons 

 

Stars of the Week 

William Schofield, Ruby Whittaker, 

Lucie Clegg, Toby Reynolds, Ella 

Halliwell, Olivia Bullock, Theo 

Ingham, Rebekah Schofield, 

Harrison Crowther, Gabby Cooper, 

Sophia Petrillo, Alfie Baxter and 

Monica Anton-Izvoranu 

 

 

       

Class Attendance Award 

 This week’s winner is class 3 with 100%. Well    

done. 

 

 

This Week’s Worship Focus 

This half term’s focus is Fruits of the Spirit. 

Our focus this week is Pentecost 

 

 

Other Achievements 

Joe Harrage collected the ‘Yvonne 

Noble Memorial’ trophy for best 

performance for year 6 and under at the 

Rochdale Music Festival. Well done Joe. 

 

Dinner Money 

The total cost for next half term is £71.75.  

 

 



 

Classes from September 2017 

Children in reception, year 1, year 4 and 

year 5 will receive letters in the first week 

back informing parents of class allocation 

for September 2017. 

 

Milnrow and Newhey Carnival 

 

This year, the carnival is on Saturday 24th 

June. We have won the trophy for the 

best float for the last three years and 

hope to continue with the winning streak 

this year. The carnival theme is Once 

upon a Time and I have chosen ‘Alice in 

Wonderland’ for our float as it was 

published in the same year the school 

was built. As always, we will be looking for 

adult volunteers to help decorate the 

float and for children to be on the float. 

Further information will be available after 

the half term holiday. 

 

 

Sports Day 

Our first attempt at holding sports day will 

be Monday 12th June in the afternoon. It 

will be held on the school playing field 

from 1.30pm. This event will only be held if 

the weather is dry and the field is safe for 

this activity. Family members are invited to 

come and watch – but please leave all 

dogs at home – even the cute, gentle 

ones! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


